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Comments: Subject: Notification of Environmental Activities in Redwood Creek Watershed to Moon Creek

Corporation

 

Dear Forest Service Officials,

 

As descendants of the Chilula and Whilkut tribes, we are writing to bring to your attention the activities of

Environmemtal changes in the Redwood Creek Watershed. Our ancestral lands hold significant cultural value,

including cultural burns, regalia, and artifacts, which we believe may be impacted by the actions taken by new

forest plans and governmemt agencies..

 

We urge the Forest Service to thoroughly investigate the potential impact of  new forest plans on our cultural

heritage and natural resources. It is essential that our ancestral lands and cultural legacy are protected and

respected throughout any development or industrial activities.

 

We kindly request the Forest Service to engage with our community to ensure that our cultural and historical

significance is taken into account when assessing the actions of new forest plans in the Redwood Creek

Watershed.

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to your prompt and considerate response.

 

Sincerely,

 

Yolanda Latham

[Chilula/Whilkut Tribe Descendant]


